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2" Annual Nursing Fall Festival sponsorded by Sigma
Save the Date! The 2" Annual Nursing Fall Festival, sponsored by Sigma, is
on Tuesday, October 28" from 5-7pm on Metro’s lawn (518 Oak Street). All
UTC students, faculty, staff, and community members are invited to attend.
e Games, snacks, popcorn, caramel apples, and pumpkin painting
e Costume Contest! A prize will be given to the best costume.
Please RSVP so we have enough supplies and snacks for everyone!

RSVP
Here \/
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Sigma Information Sessions - Nursing Honor Society

Join us for a Sigma Information Session to learn about joining the honor
society. All UTC nursing students and faculty members are invited to attend
and learn about Sigma, the Nursing Honor Society!

In-person: Monday, October 6th @ 1:15-2:30pm Metro 229. Snacks will be

provided!
Virtual: Tuesday, October 7th from 8-8:30pm via Zoom link
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JOIN THE EAST TENNESSEE ECHO HUB - CME Register
An ongoing series for providers in the East Tennessee region :'. Here
caring for older adults living with dementia to problem solve, :fr.
brainstorm, and share best practices. Counts for CME! ]
When: Every Thursday starting October 16, 2025 from 5:00-6:00pm EST




